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To students accepted admission fee deferment for AY2021

This is a reminder that the payment due for the admission fee is Monday,
February 28. Those who fail to make the payment by this date are
subject of expulsion based on the University regulations. Please make
sure to arrange this payment in a timely manner.

In the meanwhile, as the due is approaching near, the University may
contact each student to confirm the payment. Thank you for your
understanding in advance.

February 8, 2022
Financial Support, Division of Student Welfare
Department of Student Affairs



